

## NICOLE GALLOWAY, CPA

## **Missouri State Auditor**

December 5, 2017

Kristen Ansley Missouri Alliance for Freedom P.O. Box 26777 Kansas City, MO 64196

Re: Missouri Sunshine Law

Dear Ms. Ansley:

As stated in our November 21, 2017 letter, our office was in the process of reviewing the remainder of your May 2, 2017, request and preparing to complete this review no later than December 1, 2017. However, on November 16, 2017, we received your letter with 13 new requests for documentation. As part of that request, you specifically stated "[p]lease process this request first, ahead of any prior MAF request." As a result, we notified you that we will complete our review of all pending MAF requests after completion of your November 16, 2017, request.

We are currently processing your November 16, 2017, request. Once we have completed this request, we will return to our review of all pending MAF requests and notify you of the time we will need for completion.

If you have any questions, please contact me at barbara.wood@auditor.mo.gov or at 573-751-4268.

Sincerely,

Barbara Wood Senior Counsel